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SUBJECT: EXAMINATION CONFIRMATION LETTER, NO. 50-005/OL-16-01, 

PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY BREAZEALE NUCLEAR REACTOR 
 
Arrangements have been made with Mr. Mark Trump for the administration of operator licensing 
examinations at the Pennsylvania State University Breazeale Nuclear Reactor.  The 
examination is scheduled for the week of August 22, 2016. 
 
All reference material has been received and all arrangements for the examination have been 
made, 
 
Signed operator license applications in accordance with 10 CFR 55 Subpart D, “Applications”, 
certifying that all applicants have successfully completed the facility licensee’s requirements to 
be licensed as an operator or senior operator and that all applicants meet the medical 
requirements, must be submitted at least 14 days before the start date of the examinations. This 
will allow the chief examiner time to review and process the applications.  If this review cannot 
be completed in time to decide an applicant’s eligibility, that applicant will not be permitted to sit 
for the examination. Therefore, it is recommended that license applications be timely provided to 
ensure an appropriate level of review. 
 
The NRC has posted copies of the application forms, “Personal Qualification Statement—
Licensee” (NRC Form 398) and “Certification of Medical History by Facility Licensee” (NRC 
Form 396) on the agency’s Web site at www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doccollections/ 
forms/nrc398.pdf and www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/forms/nrc396.pdf. These forms 
are in Adobe Acrobat® format. 
 
This letter contains information collections requirements that are subject to the Paperwork 
Reduction Act of 1995 (44 U.S.C. 3501 et seq.). These information collections were approved 
by the Office of Management and Budget, approval numbers 3150-0018 and 3150-0024. 
 
The burden to the public for these mandatory information collections is estimated to average 
3.03 hours per combined response for completing the information collections. Send comments 
regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of these information collections, including 
suggestions for reducing the burden, to the Records and FOIA/Privacy Services Branch (T-5 
F52), U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555-0001, or by Internet 
electronic mail to INFOCOLLECTS@NRC.GOV; and to the Desk Officer, Office of Information 
and Regulatory Affairs, NEOB-10202, (3150-0018), Office of Management and Budget, 
Washington, DC 20503. 
 



The NRC may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a request for 
information or an information collection requirement unless the requesting document displays a 
currently valid OMB control number. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the examination procedures and requirements, please 
contact me at (301) 415-4094, or email at Phillip.young@nrc.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 

      Phillip T. Young, Chief Examiner 
Research and Test Reactors Oversight Branch  
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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